
 

 

 

 

Dowson Primary Academy School Meals 

7th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The current school meals menu will change on Monday 10th June. Attached to this letter is the new menu/school meal 

order form. Please select your child’s meal for each day by highlighting the meal of their choice and return the 

completed form to Mrs Beever in the Upper School Office. If you choose the Green option, please circle the filling of 

choice. 

Please return the completed menu by Friday 24th May. 

If you wish to change your child from school meals to a packed lunch or vice versa, please do this in writing and mark 

it for the attention of Mrs Beever in the Upper School office.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Beever 

Finance Officer     

 

 


